
MARCH 2025, PARKS MEETING 

SENIOR CENTER REPORT BY CHERY HEFFNER 

The Bus trip to the Diamond Jo Casino has 53 people registered at this time, 
leaving only 3 seats available. 

The euchre tournament on Tuesday continues to be very popular. This past 
week we had nine- and one-half tables.  We have had some new attendees in 
the past few weeks. 

Bingo on Monday mornings also remains popular and it seems to be a great 
way to get everyone motivated on a Monday morning. 

On the second and fourth Mondays of each month, Colleen Schroeder will be 
having cribbage lessons for anyone interested in learning the game. 

Gentle Chair Yoga on Wednesday mornings has gained some new 
participants, with some coming as far away as Boscobel.  Lara Carpenter is 
the instructor, and she doesn’t charge for the class. 

The trip to the Brewers Game on July 12th is full and presently we are taking a 
waiting list. 

 


